



Dear Friend:

This is an exciting time at St. Bernard Hospital! We are approaching a milestone of 120 years of providing quality healthcare to the residents of Englewood and surrounding communities. We know that our success in great measure, is because you believe in our work. In this season of giving, we ask for your continued support of our programs and services.

St. Bernard Hospital provides critical healthcare to those in need with compassion and integrity, regardless of their ability to pay. Your support has enabled us to continue to meet this community's healthcare needs.

In 2023, we have:

- Earned our second consecutive "A" grade for commitment to patient safety and quality.
- Celebrated 20 years of Pediatric Mobile Health services, providing immunizations and physical examinations to school-age children, enabling them to enroll in school.
- Received a donation from Surfacide, a disinfection technology system, to more effectively maintain a clean and safe patient environment.
- Begun the first phase of development of the Center for Better Aging, to transform health outcomes and reduce disparities among older adults on Chicago's South Side.

St. Bernard Hospital is an essential safety net hospital and we have always done much with limited resources. We depend on additional revenue from donors like you and every single dollar counts!

Thank you for your support! Please give by December 31st and double your tax-deductible donation through our matching gift program! Your gifts will help our patients and their families directly.

- A gift of \$75.00 can purchase bus cards for Behavioral Health program patients to attend individual and group counseling sessions
- A gift of \$85.00 can provide a month's supply of diapers for a mom in our Women's Wellness program
- A gift of \$200.00 can purchase glucose testing kits for 6 senior diabetic patients

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your support of the mission and work of St Bernard Hospital. We could not have done this alone. YOU make the difference!

Sincerely,

President and CEO, St. Bernard Hospital

Charles Holland